
Pilrig Bowling Club recommend 
switching to Castle Water

How long has your club been 
using Castle Water?
We switched to Castle Water in 
December 2019.

What made the club decide to 
switch to Castle Water?
Castle Water were able to offer 
us a very competitive price 
and considerable cost savings 
compared to both our previous 
supplier and other potential 
suppliers in the marketplace.

How much money has the club 
saved since switching to Castle 
Water?
Castle Water has remained very 
competitive over the years and 
are always happy to review our 

pricing. They also offer the facility 
to pay by monthly Direct Debit so 
we know exactly what we will be 
paying each month.

What level of service have you 
received? 
The initial process of switching 
supplier was made very easy by 
Castle Water. On the odd occasion 
any queries do arise, these are 
dealt with quickly and promises to 
call back are honoured.

Would you recommend Castle 
Water to other clubs?
I wouldn’t hesitate to recommend 
Castle Water, they remained very 
competitive on price.
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